Governing Iowa's public universities and special schools

University of Iowa
Iowa State University
University of Northern Iowa
Iowa School for the Deaf
Iowa Braille and Sight Saving School
Lakeside Laboratory Regents Resource Center
Northwest Iowa Regents Resource Center
Quad-Cities Graduate Center
Southwest Iowa Regents Resource Center



Michael J. Richards, MD, President, West Des Moines
Patty Cownie, President Pro Tem, Des Moines
Sherry Bates, Scranton
Nancy Boettger, Harlan
Milt Dakovich, Waterloo
Nancy Dunkel, Dyersville
Rachael Johnson, Sioux City
Larry McKibben, JD, Marshalltown
Subhash Sahai, MD, Webster City

Keith Saunders, JD, Interim Executive Director

August 16, 2017

Michael E. Marshall Secretary of the Senate State Capitol Building Des Moines, IA 50319 Carmine Boal Chief Clerk of the House State Capitol Building Des Moines, IA 50319

RE: Transfer of Funds—Regional Study Centers

Dear Members of the Iowa General Assembly:

The 2017 General Assembly appropriated \$278,848 for allocation between the regional study centers of the Board of Regents. At its meeting on August 2, 2017, the Board of Regents approved the allocation for the regional study centers for FY2018, effective July 1, 2017.

	FY2015	FY2016	FY2017	FY2018
Southwest Iowa Regents Resource Center	\$182,734	\$182,734	\$187,234	\$177,734
Northwest Iowa Regents Resource Center	\$96,114	\$96,114	\$96,114	\$101,114
Quad Cities Graduate Center	\$5,000	\$5,000	\$500	\$0
Total	\$283,848	\$283,848	\$283,848	\$278,848

The Southwest Iowa Regents Resource Center is located on the campus of Iowa Western Community College and is a partnership with Southwestern Community College. Funds support outreach efforts of the Regent universities, programming at both undergraduate and graduate levels, and align with Board of Regents strategic plan goals for distance education and access to high-quality education.

The Northwest Iowa Regents Resource Center is located on the campus of Western Iowa Tech Community College and is a partnership with Northwest Iowa Community College. Funds support outreach and marketing to prospective students of Regent universities, programming at the undergraduate and graduate levels, and align with Board of Regents strategic plan goals for distance education and access to high-quality education.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely

Interim Executive Director